
Invitation	to	join	conversation	session	with	Jo	and	Graham	
	
Dear	Bad	Bargain	Band	Member,	
	
Jo	and	Graham	invite	you	to	attend	a	conversation	session	on	Tuesday	29th	May	after	our	band	rehearsal	from	12.00	–	
1.00pm.	
	
The	conversation	session	will	be	a	relaxed	space	with	tea,	coffee	and	a	few	sandwiches	/	cakes	provided	(as	it	will	be	
lunchtime).	We	would	like	to	hear	your	thoughts	about	The	Bad	Bargain	Band	and	have	2	aims	for	the	session:	
	

Jo	would	like	to	write	about	the	Bad	Bargain	Band	as	part	of	
her	PhD	reflections:	
	
Jo	is	thinking	about	–		

o how	and	why	the	band	was	set-up		
o what	the	band	is	and	does	
o how	we	make	music	together	as	a	band		

	
She	would	like	to	know	your	perspective	(and	with	
permission,	Jo	would	like	to	include	your	perspective	in	the	
study).		

Bad	Bargain	Band	–	future	directions:	
	

- We	would	like	to	know	your	thoughts	about	the	band	
to	support	planning	for	how	we	will	continue	to	work	
together.		

	
If	you	can	make	it	do	let	us	know.	Jo	will	bring	a	few	refreshments	–	so	please	let	Jo/Graham	know	if	you	have	any	
allergies	or	dietary	requirements.		
	
If	you	can’t	join	the	conversation,	but	would	like	to	share	your	thoughts	and	feedback	about	the	band	please	speak	to	
Jo	or	Graham.		


